
Pace Riders: 
With the reopening of the City of Chicago and State of Illinois on Friday, June 11,  
Pace is expecting to see an increase in ridership. 
 
Pace will no longer have capacity limits on its vehicles. Please be advised that the 
mask mandate on public transportation remains in effect. 

Since the start of the pandemic, Pace has worked diligently to keep all our riders safe,
and that commitment hasn’t changed. For more information about Pace’s COVID-19
response, please visit PaceBus.com/Health.
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https://www.pacebus.com/news/information-about-paces-response-coronavirus-covid-19



